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HI

I DO NOT want an extension to the Emergency Bill passed.

This needs to stop. Mandates need to stop.

There has been an exaggeration of Covid Data.

Implementing this emergency bill has segregated society, pitting groups against
each other.

Causing enormous hardship for individuals and businesses.

The power and choices need to return to the people - both the individuals and
business

Politicians were elected by the people for the people, and this Bill is not serving
anyone.

I would demand that Queensland becomes the state it was, offering freedom,
honesty, and support of its people not trying to destroy them. We are not
children needing control and discipline

The strict regulations haven't worked - let us gain immunity and strength and go
forward without restriction

Thank you

Peta Zafir

Dr Peta Zafir (Naturopath)

Peta Zafir Therapy Clinic - Owner and Head Therapist
CEO of Scenar Australasian Therapists

Certified SCENAR Practitioner®

Scenar Australasian Trainer, Counsellor
Internationally Certified NES Practitioner

Author, Public Speaker and Educationalist

Pain free and Health Life
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